
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

10th February 2023 

 

NEU Strike Action 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Further to my previous messages regarding the strike action called by the National 

Education Union (NEU), I can confirm that the school will be closed to all pupils on 

Thursday 2nd March, Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March.  

 

This is because I cannot guarantee I will have enough staff available in order for the 

school to open safely.  

 

The school will be closed for the whole day, including for any before and after school 

clubs.  

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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